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St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 24/10/2020 

Dear Parents 

A huge thank you to Miss Cowan and Miss Conneely who organised a wonderful celebration for all of the Year 4 
children who have now made their First Holy Communion. Given that the children received this important sacra-
ment in groups, they hadn’t had the opportunity to celebrate together. They dressed up in their outfits and received 
a blessing from Fr Will, before undertaking a virtual parade for the rest of the school, and then enjoyed a fantastic 
cake made by Miss Conneely.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following on from my email today, please remember to login and join your child’s Google Classroom 

before the end of half term so that we can check that everybody has access. We will follow up with any 

families who don’t manage to login.  If we do have to implement our Remote Learning Policy (on our 

website), it would start the first full day after closure and all children will need to login for a live check-

in with the teacher each day via Google Meets.  For this reason, we want to make sure all children are 

ready for any eventuality.  

 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                             Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                      Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Thank you to Mrs Carter for leading on the continued success of our science weeks. These take place 

each half term, for Year 1 to 6, and the children cover the whole of their science topic across a week. This 

allows for them to be fully immersed in the learning.  

Congratulations to all the children who completed the 

Virgin Mini Marathon, running 2.6 miles around the 

playground 

November 

2nd INSET 

3rd Term starts 

13th PTA meeting—

9:10am 

18th Reception parent conference meet-

ings 

Wishing you a safe and happy half term, 

 

 

Headteacher 


